
From: Sprackling, Tony  

Sent: 05 August 2016 15:05 
To: Cox, Elizabeth 

Cc: Gray, Michelle; Reynolds, Peter 
Subject: RE: Lounge Bar - review of Licence 

 

Hi Liz, 

 

On the night of Friday the 3
rd

 of June (00:09 Sat 4
th

 June) I witnessed loud music from the above 

premises from 00:09 to 00:29. I was with Michelle Grey and clearly heard 4 music tracks playing. 

 

I will put this into a fuller statement for you next week. 

 

In relation to any other evenings, I guess ask Peter? 

 

Cheers Tony 

 

Tony Sprackling l Principal Environmental Health Officer & Corporate Safety 
Manager I Environment and Place 

thurrock.gov.uk l t +44 (0) 1375 652656 l 
Thurrock Council, Civic Offices, New Road, Grays, Essex RM17 6SL 

  
Thurrock: A place of opportunity, enterprise and excellence, where individuals, 
communities and businesses flourish 

  
 

 

 


